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| wish to express my support for the amendments outlined in Bylaw No. B-30/2024,
particularly those related to secondary suites and affordable housing options. As someone
who works in Public Engagement and holds a Master’s in Urban Planning, | understand the
critical role that diverse housing types play in fostering inclusive communities.

The inclusion of secondary suites as a permitted use in various residential districts is a positive
step toward increasing affordable housing availability. These units not only provide essential
living spaces for families and individuals but also contribute to neighborhood vitality, diversity
and social cohesion.

By facilitating the development of secondary suites and other accessory dwellings, the City of
Airdrie is making significant strides in addressing housing affordability, which is vital for the
well-being of our residents. | encourage Council to continue prioritizing such initiatives in
future planning efforts.

Rhianne Fiolka





